
December 10, 1931,

Dr, G, R• Lomer,
Redpath Library,

Dear Dr. Lomer,

.71 th reference to the meeting of the 
University Publications Committee which you have called 
for December 15th, I may say that Dr. Tory is coming 
down to spend the afternoon with me at Macdonald College 
and as I shall be leaving town on the 12;15 train it 
vill be impossible to attend the meeting of your 
Committee.

However, I shall have a chat with 
Dr. Martin about the proposals for a change in the 
University Publications.

Tours faithfully.

Principal


